
Things Wrong With Your World:

RULES TO CHANGE

207 Broad Street
Griffith, IN 46300
February 10, 2005

Mrs. Lincoln, Librarian
Franklin Elementary School
504 Main Street
Griffith, IN 46300

Dear Mrs. Lincoln:

I’m a student who loves to read, and that’s why I’m writing to you. I 
think your school library needs a new checkout rule. Students should 
get to check out more books.

Right now, kids can check out only as many books as the number 
of their grade. Fast readers often finish their books before the next 
library day. Then they have to wait to get more books.

This rule keeps some kids from reading as many books as they could. 
Please think about a new checkout rule. Thank you for reading my 
letter.

Sincerely,
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